

Capturing School Moments

Time to Smile!

School Photo Day is Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th June 2017

Have your child's school memories captured forever

Please take time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography payment envelopes and remember these helpful points:



- Don't seal envelopes inside each other. You can pay for all children in one envelope however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day
- Family envelopes are available at the school office upon request
- Please enclose correct money as no change is given. Cash and Cheques only. Credit Card payments can be made prior to photo day via our online ordering system at www.msp.com.au

For any enquiries, please feel free to contact us

e admin.brisbane@msp.com.au p 07 3865 4291 www.msp.com.au